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Altar call in a Church. 

 
Helping a needy family with turkey, 
school supplies and kitchen utilities. 

 
Have a blessed Christmas and a prosper 

2013 from the Gaglione family. 

 
Passing out lunches and personal 

hygiene items in the prison. 

 
Praying for salvation in a prison. 
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December, 2012 

 

Dear Friends in Christ: 

Greetings and blessings in Christ. 

Thank God another year has passed and we are still alive and in His service! 
It is more than enough to be grateful. 

This year, 2012, has been characterized by several events.  Some of these experiences have 
been wonderful blessings:  seeing many people receive salvation and working with many 
precious servants of the living God.  Some parts of this year have been more so-so:  We 
wonder how we could be more effective for the glory of our Lord.  And some parts of this year 
have been rough and difficult:  I almost lost my wife and 2 daughters. 

But in all these things, we are thankful to the Lord.  We need not doubt God was, is, and will be 
always faithful.  AMEN. 

Many of you who are reading this have been able to help us in many different ways:  prayer, 
finances, encouragement, and, as a result you are a blessing to us and an encouragement to 
the work God has placed before us.  Thank you so much for being that spark of encouragement 
throughout the year. 

We ask you to continue being that Barnabus for us and continue in prayer and encouragement 
for us through this next year.  

But some of you reading this letter (this letter goes to a variety of people in our mailing list) 
may have never considered taking this first step of working with us in missions.  I urge you to 
consider to start now by showing your concern through prayer, encouragement, and support 
for the lost and for God’s work in areas you can’t go. 

Please remember that any believer in Jesus is welcome join with us in love and faith to reach 
as many as we can with the Gospel and with material helps.  Or, just come and visit to see 
what we are doing.  Even sometimes risking our lives to bring the Love of God to many.  

We thank so much all of you who received us in your house and in your church. Lord willing, 
we will keep doing it also in 2013. 

We would like also for you to know, that we are now, finally, a 501 (c) (3) non profit 
organization, and every offering sent to "Christ Is The  Redeemer" can be used by you for taxes 
purpose. 

Our family and our co-workers in the field, wishes you the 
best Christmas and a prosper 2013.  May God refresh 
your family and church, and renew your faith, strength  
and love. 

In Christ, 

  

 

Renato and Wendy 
www.citrmexico2.org 

 

  

 

PO Box 221617 -- El Paso, TX  79913 

915.581.5975 or  915.637.2519 (cell) 

Mexico Team 
C H R I S T  I S  T H E  R E D E E M E R  

 
C H R I S T  I S  T H E  R E D E E M E R  


